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Romans 1:12 That is, that we may be mutually encouraged by each other's faith, both yours 

and mine. 

Our Children In Need day is in full swing. The children are           

enjoying a variety of    activities to raise awareness of the charity 

and the wonderful work it carries out.  

Thank you for your generous donations – we have raised an       

incredible £183.31 (plus $0.25!). 

Reading Books: 

The teachers have asked if you can make sure you send the    

children’s reading books and reading records into school each 

Monday. Also please evidence in the reading record that you 

have listened to your child read at least 3 times in the week. We 

really value the time you are able to spend sharing books with 

your child; it is vital for helping them to progress with their   

reading skills and to develop fluency. 

School lunches 

We have sent the menu options home for you to talk about 

with your child. Can these be returned to school by Monday 

morning at the latest – Friday would be great! 



Preesall and Knott-End Covid help group 

 Please remember that the local volunteer group can support       

families who are struggling financially. They are able to provide food 

parcels which can be delivered to your home. There is also a local 

food bank at the church in Stalmine which anyone who needs it can 

access. 

Contact for local volunteer group: 01253 810628 

Remembrance Day 

 All our pupils have taken part in activities this week to help them understand why   

we wear poppies and take part in a national two-minute silence. I am sure you will 

have seen the beautiful flower bed at the front of school that our pre-school pupils 

made. I have also received many messages about the poppy stones we put around 

the cenotaph from the local community. 

Parent Pay 

This is a gentle reminder that all pupils who use Breakfast Club, After School Club, or have 

School Dinners should have credit in their Parent Pay accounts.  

All parents should have a Parent Pay account activated now, but if there are any problems 

please contact Mrs Adams in the School Office. Mrs Adams has been working through 

some outstanding balances, so if you have received an email about it can you please credit 

your account.  

Dates for your diary 

Friday 13th November – each class will be learning a fun dance routine with Miss Gemma and 

Miss Hadley linked to Children in Need (pupils may wear suitable clothes and trainers instead of 

their uniform) 

Friday 13th November - Year 5 and 6 – Orienteering day in school 

Wednesday 2nd/Thursday 3rd December – Year 6 Bikeability 


